Ford taurus rear brakes

Unlike many vehicles, you can't retreat the piston with needle nose pliers or a C-clamp, as you
risk damaging it. Using this tool, however, you can replace the rear disc brakes in your Taurus
with ease. Drain half the brake fluid from the Ford Taurus' master cylinder reservoir using a
syringe or suction gun. Pour the used brake fluid in an approved container and discard
properly. Raise the vehicle from the ground with a jack. Support the vehicle on all sides with
jack stands. Use a torque wrench to loosen the lug nuts and remove the wheels. Unscrew the
brake hose bracket from the frame side rail. Take off the retaining clips connecting the cable of
the parking brake to the disc brake caliper. Separate the end of the cable from the parking brake
lever. Take out the disc brake caliper locating pin from the support bracket and rotate the
caliper, so it isn't blocking the rotor. Take out the disc brake pads. Inspect the rotor for wear
and replace, if necessary. Rotate the piston clockwise with the special tool, rear caliper piston
adjuster, T87PA, until properly seated. Position one of the piston slots so it engages the brake
pad's fastener. Replace the disc brake pads with the new ones. Lay the caliper assembly in
position on the disc brake pads. Lubricate the brake pin retainer bolt with threadlock sealer,
install and torque to 24 ft-lb. Secure the end of the cable back on the parking brake lever and
put the retaining clip for the cable on the caliper assembly. Attach the bracket and brake flex
hose to the side rail and torque to 11 ft-lb. Put the wheels back on, remove the jack stands and
lower the Ford Taurus to the ground. Bleed your brakes to remove any air from the lines. If your
brakes feel "spongy" when you test them, then there's probably still air in the lines and the
brakes require further bleeding. This article was written by a professional writer, copy edited
and fact checked through a multi-point auditing system, in efforts to ensure our readers only
receive the best information. To submit your questions or ideas, or to simply learn more, see
our about us page: link below. Tips Refill the master cylinder reservoir with clean brake fluid, if
necessary. Writer Bio This article was written by a professional writer, copy edited and fact
checked through a multi-point auditing system, in efforts to ensure our readers only receive the
best information. Ford Taurus owners have reported 12 problems related to brake disc caliper
under the service brakes category. The most recently reported issues are listed below. Also
please check out the statistics and reliability analysis of Ford Taurus based on all problems
reported for the Taurus. Rear brake system. May entire rear brake system calipers, rotors, brake
pads, etc needed to be replaced in may In October , entire rear brake system again had to be
replaced for the second time. November , the rotors were cut. June , entire rear brake system
replaced for the third time. April 20, , car is currently at a Ford service center because entire rear
brake system needs to be replaced for the fourth time in less than 2 years. I asked for the
warranty to be extended but was told by Ford's customer care today that Ford "graciously"
extended the initial warranty to 77, miles and can do nothing further for me with regard to this
matter. See all problems of the Ford Taurus. Rear brake on drivers side squeaking, brake is
dragging, causing the rotor and brake to overheat. This causes smoke and odor. Upon
investigation it was difficult to remove the wheel and the brake calipers to check the brake pads.
Vehicle has miles, one brake pad worn completely down it was opposite of the caliper brake
piston. The other pad appeared to have normal wear. At each side of the brake pad there was
build up of brake dust and rust on caliper. Brake pads were removed and one was highly glazed
and breaking apart at edges. The squeaking was brought to Ford attention they stated the
condition could not duplicated. The vehicle squeaked intermittently since 11, miles. It has been
squeaking for two years. No uncommon use of vehicle. This happened following the
replacement of strut. Front struts bearing had seized and fractured on the passenger side of
vehicle. No uncommon use of vehicle took place. No accident sustained. Problem was noticed
when vehicle was turning loud crunching and scraping noises. In August, , back brakes began
grinding and scraping. Turns out the rear calipers had seized resulting the in the brakes
grinding down to the plates. These were newer brakes and vehicle was recently purchased.
Following the brakes and calipers being replaced, I was once again October, back at the
mechanic with the same issues. Letter from congresswoman slaughter on behalf of constituent
re safety concerns with Ford Taurus attn: john pellito. The consumer stated he experienced a
rear brake drag which resulted in an excessive amount of heat build-up in the left rear wheel
brake assembly. Upon returning from a short mile day trip, an unusual hot burning smell was
noticed and an excessive amount of heat was coming from under the vehicle. In may mid , the
same problem started to occur within short errands and more frequently. It appeared the brake
only on that wheel was dragging or locking in position on the rotor causing excessive heat. An
inspection revealed the brake pads were heat fused to the caliper knuckle on the left rear wheel
and the rotor was heat warped and excessively worn. The dealer replaced the rear brake pads,
brake rotors, cleaned the heat damaged and applied a lubricant in the slot of the anchor to
prevent the calipers and brakes from binding. When driving car the left rear brake would make a
high pitch noise upon stopping and the brake would lock on momentarially. Had brakes

checked for problem and was told the pads and rotors were in good shape and did not show
any signs of wear or glazing. The service tech said the calipers tested good as well. Upon
driving the car on another night for about 10 miles, the brakes acted up again and I walked
around for a visual check. Noticed the left rear drivers side rotor was glowing red hot so I
snapped a picture of it with my cell phone. The next day we scheduled a service at our local
Ford dealership and I was able to show them my picture. They said they were going to order a
new caliper and rear brake pads and would call when they arrived. We found out that these
items are on back order from Ford. Meanwhile, no car was made available for us to drive until
the repairs can be made so we are still driving the car. My wife needs to take a business trip
miles each way and we are not sure if this car is safe. We are assuming that form motor
company feels it is safe to drive this car since a loaner was not not offered to us. The brake
rotor gets glowing red hot and actually illuminates our driveway at night when we return from a
trip into town, which is only 4 miles away. We are particually worried about fueling the car up at
a gas station with red hot steel glowing around gas fumes. The heat is so intense that you can
feel it from 5 feet away. After reading many different brake complaints I discovered that Ford
cannot keep up with brake parts which are regularly on back order. However, we will continue to
drive this car until repairs are made and hope that Ford is confident that it is still safe to drive in
the meantime. T this low mileage. Most people who have this problem would think the rear
brakes wore out not realizing that the failed calpers caused the problem. Ford should take
responsibility for their defective rear brake calipers. This is my and my extended families last
Ford product because of Ford's lack of resposibilty. I noticed a brake issue in and brought my
car into Ford for repair. I was told there was no issue with my brakes. I brought my car to
another mechanic who said the pedal was going to the floor and that there definitely was an
issue. I brought the car back and they claimed there still was no issue. They advised that there
was no issue with the back brakes. I still had a squeak but the pedal was no longer going to the
floor. I was told a squeak can be normal. Last week I noticed a grinding sound coming from
what appeared to again be the brakes. I have 12, additional miles on the car since first bringing
it in. I am now told that the back brakes need a complete repair because the caliper is locked
and the pads and rotors are destroyed. I asked why this wasn't fixed before and they said it was
not something Ford was going to cover because it was not locked at that time. I looked online
and found a host of others complaining of the same issue and also found a service notice TSB
posted by Ford motor company advising how to repair "rear brake drag or rear brake noise". I
was outraged that this problem was out there but that they did not correct the problem back in
December when I complained of brake issues. After calling the customer service department
and speaking with a customer service supervisor [xxx] id [xxx] I was told they would not cover
this repair because it doesn't apply to vehicles built where mine was built or because of some
other reason they could not explain. Information redacted pursuant to the freedom of
information act foia , 5 u. The contact owns a Ford Taurus. The contact was traveling 30 mph
when the brakes were applied in order to make a right turn; however, the vehicle spun around.
The contact was able to drive the vehicle, but the rear driver side wheel was dragging. When the
contact took the vehicle to a mechanic, he stated that the calipers were frozen and failed to
release. The mechanic had to replace the calipers and rotors on the vehicle. The failure and
current mileages were Application of brakes causes car to shake and shimmy. Rotors, pads and
calipers replaced twice. Replaced right front bearing, ball joint, sway bar link and half shaft the
second time, do to bearing wear and squeak. None of the above has fixed this problem. It is
especially bad when the brakes are being applied while going around a corner. It appears that
the original calipers on both rear brakes became frozen. All rear brake parts had to be replaced
as it was a metal to metal situation. Since the car was unsafe to drive, I had the repairs done at
midas. Began with shaking of steering wheel when brakes applied at exits off of interstate. After
3 attempts from Jan 99 thru oct 01 to get the local Ford dealer to repair under warranty I had
them semi- repaired at a local just brakes repair shop where I was told that calipers weren't
releasing. Still have brake noise as if calipers are not fully releasing. Car Problems. Brake Disc
Caliper problem of the Ford Taurus 1. Brake Disc Caliper problem of the Ford Taurus 2. Brake
Disc Caliper problem of the Ford Taurus 3. Brake Disc Caliper problem of the Ford Taurus 4.
Brake Disc Caliper problem of the Ford Taurus 5. Brake Disc Caliper problem of the Ford Taurus
6. Brake Disc Caliper problem of the Ford Taurus 7. Brake Disc Caliper problem of the Ford
Taurus 8. Brake Disc Caliper problem of the Ford Taurus 9. Brake Disc Caliper problem of the
Ford Taurus Service Brakes problems. Brake Electric Antilock problems. Brake Disc Rotor
problems. Brake Foundation Components problems. Brake Disc Pads problems. Brake Light On
problems. Brakes Failed problems. Brake Pedal And Linkage problems. Brake Disc problems.
The Ford Taurus is an automobile that was manufactured by the Ford Motor Company in the
United States from the to model years. Introduced in late for the model year, six generations

were produced over 34 years; a brief hiatus was undertaken between and From the to model
years, the Taurus was sold alongside its near-twin, the Mercury Sable ; four generations of the
high-performance Ford Taurus SHO were produced â€”; â€” The Taurus also served as the
basis for the first-ever front-wheel drive Lincoln Continental â€” The original Taurus was a
milestone for Ford and the entire American automotive industry , being the first automobile at
Ford designed and manufactured using the statistical process control ideas brought to Ford by
W. Edwards Deming , a prominent statistician consulted by Ford to bring a "culture of quality"
to the enterprise. The Taurus had an influential design that brought many new features and
innovations to the marketplace. In the late s and early s, sales of the Taurus declined as it lost
market share to Japanese midsize sedans and as Ford shifted resources towards developing
SUVs. The Taurus was withdrawn after the model year, with production ending on October 27,
From to , the Taurus was a mid-size car, offering front-wheel drive. Initially built on the DN5
platform renamed the DN platform in and the D platform in , the Taurus became a full-size car in
, adopting the Volvo-derived D3 platform , offering front or all-wheel drive. The Taurus was
produced as a four-door sedan through its entire production, with a five-door hatchback station
wagon offered from to All six generations of the Taurus were assembled by Chicago Assembly.
The Taurus was the first car resulting from introduction of a new quality culture at Ford.
Peterson initiated a new "team" approach to the design and manufacture of automobiles at
Ford, that eventually resulted in the creation of the Ford Taurus. Edwards Deming to help
jump-start a quality movement at Ford. Based on Deming's advice, Ford management was
charged with primary responsibility for automobile quality. Ford also adopted a quality culture
employing statistical process control across all aspects of automobile design and manufacture.
The Ford Taurus was the first Ford model resulting from this statistical approach to
manufacture. In a letter to Autoweek, Donald Petersen, then Ford chairman, said, "We are
moving toward building a quality culture at Ford and the many changes that have been taking
place here have their roots directly in Deming's teachings. This emphasis on quality was used
heavily in marketing of the Ford Taurus. The first-generation Taurus was launched in as a model
to strong fanfare and sales, replacing the slow-selling mid-size Ford LTD. The release of the
Ford Taurus was one of the most anticipated ever, mostly because it was a first in car design
and also the start of new quality standards for Ford. At the time of the Taurus's debut, Ford had
been producing mainly rear-wheel drive cars, and Chrysler and General Motors were offering
more front-wheel drive vehicles up to midrange including the Chrysler K platform and A-body
Chevrolet Celebrity. With the introduction of the Escort and Tempo , Ford was making a
transition to front-wheel drive. The Taurus displayed a rounder shape than its contemporaries,
often likened to a ' jelly bean ' or 'flying potato', [17] inspired by the design of the Audi and
Ford's European sedan, the Ford Sierra , an updated appearance of a styling approach used in
the late s to early s called " ponton " styling. The aerodynamic design of the Taurus made the
car more fuel efficient, allowing Ford to meet more stringent corporate average fuel economy
CAFE standard applied by the United States government. The first generation was available with
either a V6 or an inline four-cylinder engine and came with either a manual MT-5 [18] [19] or
automatic transmission. The Taurus's twin, the Mercury Sable , has never offered a manual
transmission in either of its incarnations. Like its exterior, the Taurus's interior was ahead of its
time, and many features originating from it are still used in most cars today. The left side of the
dash curves slightly around the driver to make controls easily accessible, as well as creating a
"cockpit" feel. The interior of the Taurus was customizable to fit buyers' needs, with a large
number of options and three different configurations. This means that the interior of the Taurus
can be spartan or luxurious, depending on the buyer's choice of options. On models with an
automatic transmission, the Taurus's interior was available in three different seating
configurations. The most basic model, the L see below , came standard, with just an AM radio
and a front cloth bench seat, while the LX, the more luxurious model, came with a greater
number of features as standard equipment. The Taurus was well received by both the public
and the press. It won many awards, most notably being named to the Car and Driver Ten Best
List and becoming the Motor Trend Car of the Year [21] Over , of the Taurus were sold during
the model year and the millionth Taurus was sold during the model year. The Ford Taurus
received its first redesign in late for the model year. Still based on the same chassis, every
exterior body panel with the exception of the doors was restyled. In spite of the extensive
changes, few modifications were made to the successful styling; in the marketplace, the
redesign was largely released as a mid-cycle facelift. The Taurus SHO made its return, with an
automatic transmission option joining the manual transmission. The interior was also
completely redesigned for As part of the redesign, the Ford Taurus gained a passenger-side
airbag as an option, which became standard in on models, becoming the first mid-size sedan
sold in the United States with standard dual airbags. The second generation sold just as well as

the first, becoming the best-selling car in the United States , a title it would retain for as long as
this generation was sold. For the model year, Ford debuted the third generation of the Ford
Taurus. Although not completely new, the chassis was heavily upgraded, becoming the DN
generation. In a break from the familiar styling of the previous two generations that chief
designer Jack Telnack had likened to a "pair of slippers" , [25] Ford had sought to again make
the Taurus stand out for buyers of mid-size sedans, giving the vehicle a much more extensive
restyling than its predecessor. Moving away from straight lines, the Taurus sought to include
rounded lines, moving past the cab-forward design of the Chrysler LH sedans. Alongside the
Ford Blue Oval emblem itself, the Taurus repeated the shape several places in its exterior; [11]
[26] in a controversial design element, the rear window of the Taurus was oval, as were the side
windows of the Mercury Sable. The interior saw a complete redesign. To simplify production, all
versions of the Taurus were fitted with bucket seats; six-passenger versions were fitted with a
flip-forward center seat cushion also meant for use as a center console; five-passenger
versions were fitted with a floor shifter and center console. Reaction to the third-generation
Ford Taurus was mixed; Ford found that customers disliked the oval-shaped exterior. For , the
Ford Taurus stayed the best-selling car in the United States. At the time, percent of all Taurus
sales for went to rental fleets, in contrast to the Honda Accord and Toyota Camry , of which
most sales were to private customers through retail outlets. The Taurus became the first
four-door sedan to be approved for competition. The Taurus received another redesign for ,
which replaced many of the oval-derived design elements of the previous model with sharper
creases and corners, an aspect of Ford's New Edge styling language. To reduce the car's price
and keep it competitive, Ford reduced costs on the car in , such as giving the Taurus sedan rear
drum brakes on ABS equipped vehicles previously, upgrading to ABS included the addition of
rear disc brakes , eliminating the dual exhaust on the higher end models, and trimming many
other small features. Ford designed the fourth generation with more conservative styling.
Instead of sloping back, the car's trunk stood upright, increasing trunk space by another two
cubic feet. The interior was also redesigned with features from the previous Taurus generations
were carried over. The dashboard was given a squarer design. The "integrated control panel"
concept was carried over but redesigned, with a bigger, squarer shape, and it was placed in the
center of the dash instead of being angled toward the driver. The flip-fold center console was
also carried over from the previous generation, although it was revised as well. When folded
out, it now rested against the floor instead of the dashboard, and had reworked cup holders and
storage areas. During its fourth generation, the Taurus saw a significant sales slump compared
to its predecessors. Production ended on October 27, , as Ford idled the Atlanta plant, as part of
its " The Way Forward " restructuring plan. The last Ford Taurus rolled off the assembly line
around am, [35] destined for delivery to S. Truett Cathy , owner of Chick-fil-A. Cathy's original
restaurant was located across from the Ford Atlanta plant. There was no official event or
function of any kind to mark the end of production. Alan Mulally, [38]. The discontinuation of the
Taurus sparked debate given its once-strong position in the market and Ford's well-publicized
financial problems at the time. Analysts, customers and some interviewed Ford employees
criticized the company for failing to invest in the car and keep it competitive, instead focusing
all of its resources on developing and marketing trucks and SUVs. Newly-hired Ford CEO Alan
Mulally expressed similar opinions, telling the Associated Press the decision "perplexed" him
when he learned about it; he recalled asking subordinates, "How can it go away? It's the best
selling car in America! They wanted us to keep improving it. Partially blaming the Five
Hundred's struggles on its name, Mulally decided that the revised vehicle should be marketed
as the Taurus, the name he believed the Five Hundred sedan should have used from the
beginning [38] as he believed Ford was better off continuing to use its older nameplates that
maintained decent brand equity rather than trying to build up new ones. The fifth generation 5G
Taurus entered production in as a model and was developed directly from the Ford Five
Hundred , chiefly with a mild exterior facelift and revised engine and transmission. Ford
designated the model as the Taurus, after the demise of the concurrently marketed fourth
generation 4G Taurus and to take advantage of its customer recognition and dealer demand. It
was determined that Ford's strategy to redesignate new cars in the lineup with new names
beginning with the letter F , as in Ford Focus , Ford Fusion , and Ford Freestyle , was not a good
marketing move, as some of the renamed cars had highly recognizable iconic names. Car
buyers in the U. The five-star rating given to the Taurus and the Sable is the highest safety
rating being given by the government agency. It was also the first Ford of America model to
come as standard with side airbags. The Ford scored well in test drives and the media was
pleased with some of the new features available in the Ford Taurus. However, others criticized
the lack of interior room and reduced sight lines despite its full-sized exterior, [55] and
Edmunds noted that the eighth-generation Honda Accord which competes in the mid-size

category had superior driving dynamics and a more efficient design and offered almost as much
interior space as the Taurus despite considerably smaller external dimensions. There was also
an available performance package which included upgraded brake pads, a 3. Options from the
Driver Assist option group, however, are unavailable simultaneously with the Performance
Package. However, enthusiasts of the SHO have found the vehicle to be extremely compliant to
power enhancing modifications; in many cases, with nothing more than a tune. The highest
power 4th generation SHO 6th gen Taurus currently stands at over horsepower at the wheels. A
stock SHO typically produces around wheel horsepower. First revealed at the New York Auto
Show , the Taurus received a mid-cycle refresh for the model year. The body featured a new
front fascia and slightly updated rear fascia with LED tail lamps, as well as all-new wheel
options. The SHO model featured revised styling elements. Refinements were made to the 3.
Power in the 3. There was a new engine option for non-SHO models, a 2. All models received
upgrades to the steering and braking systems to improve driveability, including standard
Torque Vectoring and curve control improving tracking at higher speeds. Updates to the
Instrument dials were added, which were fully digital, clearer, and more colorful. MyFord Touch
was added as part of Taurus's Sync system. This was in response to a shift in perceived
consumer demand towards SUVs and pickup trucks, and away from sedans. Serving as the
flagship of the Changan Ford joint venture, the Taurus is an extended-wheelbase variant of the
Ford Fusion Mondeo , differing primarily in its 3. Manufactured since November , Changan Ford
produces its version of the Taurus in its Hangzhou facility. Produced solely for the Chinese
market , there are currently no considerations towards export of the model line. The standard
engine is a 2. From Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia. Not to be confused with Ford Taunus. This
article is about the North American car. For the Chinese version produced since , see Ford
Taurus China. Motor vehicle. Main article: Ford Taurus first generation. Main article: Ford
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Views Read Edit View history. Help Learn to edit Community portal Recent changes Upload file.
Download as PDF Printable version. Wikimedia Commons. Mid-size car â€” E-segment Full-size
car E-segment â€” Ford LTD for mid-size. Wikimedia Commons has media related to Ford
Taurus. LTD Crown Victoria. Crown Victoria. Country Squire. Personal luxury. Sport compact.
Escort ZX2. Fiesta ST. Focus ST. Focus RS. Sports car. LCCN : sh To create this article,
volunteer authors worked to edit and improve it over time. This article has been viewed 32,
times. Learn more The Ford Taurus features front disc brakes and either disc or drum rear
brakes depending on the model year and installed options. Follow this procedure to replace the
disc brakes on your Ford Taurus. We've been helping billions of people around the world
continue to learn, adapt, grow, and thrive for over a decade. Every dollar contributed enables us
to keep providing high-quality how-to help to people like you. Please consider supporting our
work with a contribution to wikiHow. Log in Social login does not work in incognito and private
browsers. Please log in with your username or email to continue. No account yet? Create an
account. Edit this Article. We use cookies to make wikiHow great. By using our site, you agree
to our cookie policy. Cookie Settings. Learn why people trust wikiHow. Download Article
Explore this Article Steps. Tips and Warnings. Things You'll Need. Related Articles. Author Info
Last Updated: March 29, Use a hand pump and pan to remove approximately half the brake fluid
from the master cylinder. Dispose of the brake fluid properly. Jack the car up. Place a jack stand
under the axle. Jack the car back down until it rests firmly on the jack stand. Repeat the process
on the other side of the car. Remove the lug nuts from each wheel and remove the wheels from
the hubs. Place the wheels under the car between the jack stands as a backup in the event a
jack stand fails. Remove the 2 12 mm bolts on the inside of the wheel that secure the caliper.
Grasp the caliper with both hands and pull it off the disc. If the caliper is hard to pull off, use a
screwdriver to pry it loose. Remove the brake shoes from the caliper. Secure the caliper by
feeding twine through one of the bolt holes in the caliper and tying the twine to the coil spring.
Inspect the brake shoes. The groove through the center of the brake pad is a wear indicator.
Use a micrometer to measure the thickness of the rotor. Compare the rotor thickness with the
minimum rotor thickness expressed in millimeters that is engraved on the edge of the rotor. The
rotor must be replaced before it reaches the specified minimum thickness. Remove the rotor if it
is damaged or if it is close to its minimum thickness. Remove the caliper bracket using a 15 mm
socket wrench to remove the 2 bolts that secure the bracket in place. Pull the rotor off the wheel
hub. Clean the wheel hub with emery cloth. Take your rotor to a machine shop or auto repair
shop to have it machined or turned. Damaged rotors that still have sufficient thickness may be
machined, or turned, to return the disc face to a smooth, flat surface. Place the new, or
machined, rotor on the wheel hub. If you're installing a new rotor, spray it with brake cleaner to
remove any rust prevention coating. Replace the caliper bracket, install the bracket mounting
bolts and tighten them to 80 foot Use a 6-inch C-clamp to push the piston back into the caliper.
Install the new outer brake pad into the caliper bracket and the inner pad into caliper piston. Cut
and remove the twine used to temporarily secure the caliper and insert the caliper back into the
caliper bracket and over the rotor. Replace the caliper mounting bolts and tighten to 20 foot 6.
Repeat the procedure on the wheel on the other side of the car. Jack the car up to remove the
jack stands, then lower the car to the ground. Include your email address to get a message
when this question is answered. By using this service, some information may be shared with
YouTube. Always change left and right brake pads at the same time, whether you are replacing
front or rear brake pads. Helpful 1 Not Helpful 0. Always use jack stands under each axle of the
elevated car. Helpful 1 Not Helpful 1. Related wikiHows How to. How to. Co-authors: 3. Updated:
March 29, Categories: Car Brakes. Thanks to all authors for creating a page that has been read
32, times. Did this article help you? Yes No. Cookies make wikiHow better. By continuing to use
our site, you agree to our cookie policy. About This Article Co-authors: 3. Related Articles How
to. By signing up you are agreeing to receive emails according to our privacy policy. Follow Us.
An expert reveals: 5 Gentle stretches for your back Take the Course. X Help us do more We've
been helping billions of people around the world continue to learn, adapt, grow, and thrive for
over a decade. Let's do this! Complete Repair in One Purchase - Stop searching for parts
individually and complete your repair with a single purchase of a customized kit or set from DIY
Solutions. High-Quality Parts from Trusted Brands - DIY Solutions' kits and sets are selected
from the best automotive brands and include hard-to-find and even obsolete parts you may
need for your vehicle. Guaranteed Fit - DIY Solutions ensures its selected parts are
quality-tested to guarantee fit and function. For more information, go to This item is backed by
our limited lifetime warranty. In the event this item should fail due to manufacturing defects

during intended use, we will replace the part free of charge. This warranty covers the cost of the
part only. This item may be interchangeable with parts from other brands with the above part
numbers. This information is provided only for reference and does not guarantee that the item
you are purchasing is identical to parts with part numbers from the brands listed above. To
confirm that this item fits your vehicle, use the above "Check Vehicle Fit" option. Not all parts
are the perfect fit. Enter your Vehicle and we'll confirm fit, or help get you to one that will.
Orders ship same day when ordered by 2pm ET. Need your part faster? Choose expedited
shipping at checkout. Providing you the highest quality, direct fit replacement auto parts
enforced to the strictest product standards. Exceeding customers' expectations every day, our
team of passionate auto enthusiasts are here to help. Thousands of how-to auto repair videos
specific to year, make and model guide you step-by-step through your repair. If your vehicle
isn't listed, search Brake Kits. This part will only fit a vehicle with these options. Clear vehicle X.
Year Make Model. Search by Vehicle. Select your vehicle. Year Make Model Search. Brake Kits.
Part 1ABDS Brand : BFS Vehicle Fit. Lifetime Warranty This item is backed by our limited
lifetime warranty. Shipping is not available to a P. Check Vehicle Fit. Fits these Makes Ford
Mercury. Product Reviews. Rear brake kit. Had a slight issue with the brake shoes staying in
place. Both wheel cylinders had popped out on me while bleeding the brake system. Fast
delivery on parts, accurate on sending the correct parts, and quality seems to be great. I would
definitely recommend ordering the rear brake kits. First time buyer. This is the first time I have
bought something from 1aauto and I got exactly what I needed. Very easy to find what you need.
This kit came fast with everything I needed to get the job done Quickly and efficiently. We are
well pleased with the quality you have to serve us with. Thank you! Rear brakes. I would
recommend 1A Auto to everyone great quality On all products Amazing prices Stellar videos To
help guide you if your Not mechanically inclined They are always sending you Discounts They
are all around one of the best Online sellers I have ever gotten parts from And they're high
quality. I love there company. Does this kit fit a taurus? Douglas S. Thank you for your inquiry.
This will not be the correct fit for the model year Taurus. We do carry a kit that will fit that
vehicle correctly, however, it is currently out of stock. The part number for that kit is 1ABDS, if
you search this on our website you can add your e-mail to a notification list to be notified when
it is back in stock. Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. Anthony C. Call Now
Customer service. Guaranteed To Fit Providing you the highest quality, direct fit replacement
auto parts enforced to the strictest product standards. USA Customer Support Exceeding
customers' expectations every day, our team of passionate auto enthusiasts are here to help.
Instructional Video Library Thousands of how-to auto repair videos specific to year, make and
model guide you step-by-step through your repair. Terms of Use Privacy Policy. Narrow Your
Results: Select your year, make, model to find parts that fit Before proceeding, select your
Vehicle, to verify this Part will fit. Year If your option isn't listed search Brake Kits. Want to
master Microsoft Excel and take your work-from-home job prospects to the next level?
Jump-start your career with our Premium A-to-Z Microsoft Excel Training Bundle from the new
Gadget Hacks Shop and get lifetime access to more than 40 hours of Basic to Advanced
instruction on functions, formula, tools, and more. These are not brake pa
2000 ultra 150
amp and wiring kit
97 buick lesabre transmission
ds. These are brake drums and are completely different. This video is worthless. This video
provided excellent instructions, I was able to change my shoes with a minimum of wasted time.
If "wake up" doesn't know that shoes go with drums, maybe he should stick to repairs he
understands. Very good, but a big but. For the bottom spring he shows the first attachment of
the spring end going into the hole in the middle of the brake shoe. On my Taurus the spring end
goes into the smaller opening up against the brake surface. I wasted alot of time trying to make
things work the way he shoed it. Everything else was vey good. So, maybe it varies from car to
car. Always keep one side of your brakes intact so you can check with the set up that worked.
That's what I finally did and everything worked. Learn how to replace your Ford Taurus rear
brake pads with this instructional video. Please enable JavaScript to watch this video. Sign Up.
Share Your Thoughts Click to share your thoughts. Hot Latest.

